

Wednesday 7th October 2020

4:00pm to 7:30pm

We are opening Marlwood School for families to come and look around.

These personal family tours will enable you to see the school and have your questions answered by a member of staff. Tours will follow COVID secure protocols and therefore places are limited.

Each tour will be 30 minutes long and are for individual family groups of up to 5 people.

All visitors must be from the same household and face coverings will need to be worn (excluding children aged 11 and under).

Please be aware that Marlwood is unable to admit visitors who have not made an appointment.

These tours are by appointment only, so please follow the link to book your place and to avoid missing out:

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/marlwood-school-openevening-tours-tickets-121740409843





Den Event

We stand the importance of the dring first-hand from our students, parents and teachers.

Please take a look at the videos on our Virtual Open Event Website which aims to help you discover more about our fantastic school and provide you with the key information that you would receive during a visit to our school.

We hope you find this useful as you begin your journey in exploring all that Marlwood School has to offer.

If you would like further information please get in touch and we would be delighted to talk to prospective parents over the phone. Our staff are on hand to answer any questions you may have.

Please follow the link below to ensure that you don't miss out on our Virtual Open Event Website:

www.**virtualtourwebsite**.co.uk /marlwood



More information about the school can be found by following the links below:

www.marlwood.com/index.asp www.marlwood.com/AboutUs/Year-6-Transition